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This Week… 
 

Reception have had so much fun this week! 
We have been busy practising for sports 
day next Wednesday. The children are so 
excited! We have also enjoyed completing 
the West Derby Network Fitness Challenge 
daily.  
 
In maths we have been finding one more 
and one less from 1-10. We played lots of 
games and even worked out the answers 
using a number track.   
 
In our phonics we have been learning to 
read words ending in ‘ed’ and ‘ing’, such as 
‘crowded’, ‘sleeping’ and ‘croaked’. We have 
also been learning to spell the tricky words 
said, come, have and you.  
 
We have written a new ending to the story 
‘The Lighthouse Keeper’s Lunch’. The 
children came up with some fantastic new 
endings!  
 
 

Star of the Week 
 

Congratulations to our Star of the Week! 

Bluebells: Coby Lockley 

Daffodils: Joaquim Ruchert 

 
 

Well done!  
  

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to make their bed? Can they tie their shoe laces/ fasten buttons/buckles?  Let us know!  

Story of the week   

Transition to Key Stage 1 

The children really enjoyed a visit to their Year 1 
classrooms on Wednesday.  

Bluebells class visited Mrs Davin.  

Daffodils visited Miss Kervin.  

Check out Seesaw – we have shared a video to 
support the transition to Year 1.  

 

 

 Hats and Sun cream  

Please can we ask if you bring sun cream 
that it is labelled with your child’s name. As 

it is getting hotter we advise children to 
bring a sun hat or cap with them for when 

they are playing outside.  


